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I hope your student is enjoying his/her new classroom. I am enjoying getting to know all of my new students and look forward to watching them grow and learn!





September 2015


Amanda Smith Room 143


SMITH_AMANDA@HCDE.ORG


 (423)332-8815 











Please make sure you read your child’s agenda and sign each night. This is an important step in having good communication with your child’s teacher. We expect your child to keep up with the agenda throughout the school year.


We do not have homework folders each week. Students will be expected to read and practice math facts nightly, and practice spelling patterns as needed (begins Sept. 2nd). They will not have written homework unless they do not finish their school work. This will allow students time needed to practice any skills they struggle with or correct any mistakes on graded work. We encourage students to always correct their work so they are continuously learning from their own mistakes.


Thank you to all of the parents who have signed up for Remind 101. This has been very helpful and is a great tool for communication with parents!






































Reminders


Please make sure you pay your school fees. They are $50.00.  You are welcome to make payments if needed.


Sept. 11th -25th Coupon Book Sale





Lunch


11:35 – 12:00


Classroom Needs


Colored Copy Paper








3rd Grade Newsletter





Calendar of Events:
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Parent Information








































































































